
Dear Parents/Carer 

It’s been a very busy two weeks since the last Newsletter. 
The staff and children have been working really hard, there 
have been so many things to celebrate, and they definitely 
deserve their half-term holiday from Friday 20th October. 
The new term commences on Monday 31st October. 
 
Reminders 
 
It is parents and carers responsibility to inform the school 
office if their child(ren) are going to be absent from school. 
Please do this by calling 01476 568616, by 9am. 
 
Below is a reminder of the impact of having below 90% 
attendance. If this continues over a five year period, this is 
equivalent to half a school year’s worth of lost learning. 

 
School Value 
 
We have continued to focus on 
our school value of Respect this 
term. There have been 
assemblies on this theme and 
staff have modelled this to the 
children regularly. I have set the 
whole school a challenge for 
everyone being respectful to 
everyone, all the time. Last 
week we introduced Respect 
Tokens. These are given to 
classes once they have 
successfully completed a 

chosen task which was walking around school. This proved 
to be a huge success and lots of fun. I am pleased to say that 
last week’s winning class was Class 7. They received an 
extra playtime on Friday, and enjoyed some delicious 
biscuits! The focus for this week is to continue walking 
around school and to Be Ready (Ready for learning, the next 
activity, for playtime, coming back into school) at the first 
time of asking. 
 
 

EYFS  

On Thursday 12th October, we held an Open Morning for 
parents of children who will be eligible to join us in 
September 2024. The event was well attended. After a whole 
school introduction from Mr Milner, Mrs Ellis spoke about 
the Foundation Unit and the exciting things the current 
cohort have already been doing. There was then a tour 
around the school, which gave parents and the little ones 
present, a chance to see first-hand what it is like at Isaac 
Newton. The morning was a huge success and will be 
repeated next Thursday (19th October) at 2pm. Please 
contact the school office on 01476 568616, if you would like 
further information. 

 

Parents’ Evening 

On Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th October, we held the 
first Parents’ Evening of the academic year. The 
appointments were a huge success and I would like to thank 
staff for their efforts with preparing and hosting these crucial 
meetings - but also to the vast majority of parents who came 
along to discuss their child(ren)’s progress and to look 
through the work they have completed so far this year. 
Having a positive partnership between home and school is 
essential and I am pleased to inform you that 92% of 
parents/carers took up appointments. If you were unable to 
attend Parents’ Evening, please get in touch with the school 
office or your child’s teacher and we will set up a meeting 
with a member of the Senior Leadership Team or the class 
teacher. 

 

 

 
Mr D. Milner 
Headteacher 
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Year 2 Perlethorpe Trip 

On Thursday 5th October, year 2 were lucky enough to visit Perlethorpe Education Centre where they took part in an 
interactive, Victorian experience. The children had an amazing time and after reading through their recounts of the day, they 
clearly learnt a huge amount too. Huge thanks to the staff for organising the event, trips such as these enhance the curriculum 
and the memories will stay with the children for years to come.  

Year 1 Woolsthorpe Trip 

Year 1 had a wonderful trip to Woolsthorpe Manor. We took park in three activities: a light workshop, playing in the science 
centre and a tour of Isaac Newton's home! The children all enjoyed the day and impressed staff with their lovely manners 
and good listening skills whilst out on the trip. 

 

 



Work to be proud of 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Work to be proud of from home 

Cole was really proud of his English 
work this week and so are we. Well 

done Cole! 

Year 2 have been writing some excellent recounts about their trip to Perlethorpe, where 
they learnt even more about the Victorians. You can tell from their writing how much they 

enjoyed the day! 

Riley did so well with his maths 
earlier in the week. He absolutely 

smashed it. Well done Riley! 

Well done to Raila-Mae. AMAZING Pop Art 
completed at home. We are so impressed as this must 

have taken a long time. 

Phenomenal DT work from Nate. A Stone Age 
cave and garden. This must have taken such a 

long time to complete. Well done! 



Sports News 

Mr Doughty and Mrs Haddock took a group of Year 3/4 
children to Kesteven Rugby Club to participate in a tag rugby 
festival. The children completed a carousel of activities, 
including rugby rounders and rugby stuck in the mud. The 
children were fantastic all afternoon and thoroughly enjoyed 
the event. Well done to everyone, you were a real credit to 
Isaac Newton! 

We recently announce our Bronze 
Ambassadors in assembly. Well done to 
Isabel, Emily, Nelson and William who 
will help to promote healthy active 
lifestyles across the school. They 
attended a training session held by 
Inspire+ where they learned all about 
the role and how they can be fantastic 
young ambassadors for our school and 
the local community.  

Another group of year 6 Leaders have recently been 
announced- our House and Vice Captains. They will help to 
assist with house events and competitions and do the very 
important job of totalling up their house points across the 
school each week. Well done to Oscar, Emily, Jamil, Danni, 
Summer, Zofia, Vanesa and Mia!  

 

Last week in PE lessons, children in Years 3-6 have taken 
part in our very own Rugby House Tournament to celebrate 
the Rugby World Cup, which is currently taking place in 
France. The children competed in any direction tag games 
and all earned points for their respective houses. All the 
points were added together across KS2 and we are pleased to 
announce the overall winners were Saunders!! The children 
thoroughly enjoyed the games, learned and developed their 
tag rugby skills, with huge smiles on their faces. Well done 
everyone! 

Dates For Your Diary: 

16th October School photographs  

17th October Halloween disco  

18th & 19th October Year 3 Stone Age Visits  

19th October Parent visits for EYFS starters in 
September 2024 (2.30pm)  

20th October Purple Day 
(Raising Money for Rotary Club) 

20th October End of term 1 

30th October Start of Term 2 

31st October Class 3 Woolsthorpe Manor trip  

1st November Girls Football v Huntingtower 

2nd November  Girls Football Tournament @ Kings 
School 

9th November Year 6 Cromford Mill 

17th November  
Children in Need Day 

(wear something spotty with school 
uniform) 

7th December  Christmas Fair 

8th December  Year 3 Greek Day 

14th December  EYFS trip to Rand Farm 

15th December  Christmas Dinner Day 

20th December  End of term 



Safeguarding Update 

Children’s services (Monday to Friday, 8.00am to 6.00pm)      01522 782111   

Out of hours emergency duty team: 01522 782333  

 

If you believe there is a risk of immediate danger or harm, contact the Police on 999.  

 

For further information, please visit https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/safeguarding/
report-concern 

 

You can also contact the NSPCC to report a concern or to gain advice:  

NSPCC (Help for adults concerned about a child):  0808 800 5000  

 

If you have a concern about domestic abuse, you can call: 

EDAN Lincs:     01522 510041 

National Domestic Abuse Helpline 0808 2000 247      

www.nationaldahelpline.org.uk (run by Refuge)  

Men’s advice line: 0808 801 0327         

info@mensadviceline.org.uk 

Or call 999 in an emergency  

 

If you need support with your mental health or emotional state, you can contact: 

Night Light Cafe Lincoln: 0300 011 1200 

Search Night Light Cafe Lincoln on Facebook  

Lincs Mental Health Helpline     0800 001 4331 (24hours a day)     

Calm For men who need to talk    0800 585858 (Between 5pm and midnight every 
day) www.thecalmzone.net  

SHOUT    Text SHOUT to 85258 (24 hours a day)  

Samaritans 116 123 (24 hours a day) 

For support with children’s mental health, you can call the Mental Health Support 
Team – 0800 234 6342 www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/mental-health-support-teams 










